



Name: ()	Class:	Date:
Parent's Initial:	Marks: /95	Results: %

Section A. Vocabulary and Grammar.(20X2pts)

For Question 1 to 20, **choose the most suitable answer** and write a, b, c or d in the brackets provided.

1. The _____ between mother and child is so special.
(a) relative (c) bond
(b) people (d) friendship ()
2. It _____ rain this evening.
(a) would (c) might
(b) must (d) can ()
4. What is the antonym of "resemble" _____ together.
(a) different (c) look like
(b) small (d) gather ()
5. Boni was back with a piece of blank paper on a _____.
(a) blackboard (c) phone
(b) computer (d) clipboard ()
6. The football matches were canceled _____ the Corona virus.
(a) due to (c) as the result
(b) as (d) so ()
7. The synonym of "depicted" is _____.
(a) speaks (c) wrapped
(b) approached (d) excited ()



8. IQ Students _____ the HKIMO examination at the moment.
- (a) is taking (c) took
(b) are taking (d) take ()
9. Harry was _____ something but no one could hear him.
- (a) mumble (c) mumbling
(b) mumbled (d) mumbles ()
10. _____ are people whom you are related by blood.
- (a) friends (c) relatives
(b) schoolmates (d) neighbors ()
11. What are some _____ of doing exercise regularly in the morning?
- (a) affairs (c) importance
(b) benefits (d) groceries ()
12. Floods and earthquake are natural _____.
- (a) meadows (c) disasters
(b) mistakes (d) apology ()
13. Anthony and Andy are _____ boys. They often play trick on other.
- (a) unconscious (c) enormous
(b) dangerous (d) mischievous ()
14. My father _____ to attend his office meetings every Friday.
- (a) have (c) is having
(b) had (d) has ()
15. Who will be my _____ in the speaking contest?
- (a) waiters (c) plumbers
(b) climbers (d) challengers ()
16. Look! Those _____ are eating cheese behind the cupboard.
- (a) mice (c) mouses
(b) mouse (d) mices ()



17. We must talk slowly _____ the baby is sleeping.
(a) due to (c) as
(b) as the result (d) so ()
18. Kids tend to eat much fast food which is _____ for health.
(a) bad (c) best
(b) useful (d) good ()
19. My cousin _____ me pretty watch on my birthday last week.
(a) bought (c) buy
(b) buys (d) is buying ()
20. It's important to plan out family _____ and make sure every members of the family is around.
(a) parties (c) trees
(b) foods (d) meals ()

Section B. Grammar Cloze.

Read the passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the bracket.
(2pt x 4)

aren't	weren't	is	was
isn't	were	are	wasn't

Smoking (21) _____ a bad habit. Cigarettes (22) _____ extremely harmful to one's health. Many people with cancer and heart diseases nowadays (23) _____ once smokers. In the past, a smoker (24) _____ not considered a pest to the society. Now, everybody frowns at people who smoke. Smokers, It is time to quite.



Section C: Vocabulary Cloze.

Read the passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the bracket.
(2pt x 7)

in	towns	afternoon	evening
is	day	lanterns	best

Hoi An is one of the oldest (25)_____ in Viet Nam. It (26) _____on the lower section of the Thu Bon river. It is a very beautiful town with a s lot of colour (27)_____ which are hung around the town. Hoi An is famous for one-(28)_____ tailoring. Customers order clothes (29) _____the morning and get them in the (30) _____. The price is not really expensive. Hoi An is a (31) _____choice for those who love romance.

Section D. Make your own sentences using the Plural Form of the words below.(6x3pts)

32. Might not

33. As a result

34. Due to the fact that

35. As

36. Enormous



Section E. Reading Comprehension. (15 pts)

Answer the questions below:

My friend Tom and I were outside playing with our dogs. Suddenly, my German Shepherd, Scruffy., run in to my neighbor's vegetable garden. The garden belong to old Mr Tan. He had always been fierce and unfriendly. We were all afraid of seeing him in his garden. Tom and I immediately exchanges looks of despair. Even Tom's dog, Cookie, barked disapprovingly at Scruffy.

Without a care, Scruffy started running around the garden. It looked thoroughly pleased with itself.

I remembered thinking, " Someone is going to be angry about this"

We waited for the click on old Mr Tan's door. He surely would have heard Cookie's barking and would soon emerge to investigate. I pictured him waving his walking stick at as in anger if he were to see my Scruffy uprooting the tomato plants and trampling on the lettuce.

However, no one appeared at Mr. Tan's doorway. We moved forward and whispered for Scruffy to return. Instead, Scruffy slowly inched towards a comer of the vegetable garden. It sniffed at something a tiny metal box. Then, it ran back to me, pulling me by my trousers in the direction of the box. I knew Scruffy was trying to show me something and followed it. What I saw shocked me.

37. Who does "someone" in line 8 refer to?

38. How did Scruffy destroy Mr. Tan's garden?



Circle the True (T) if the statement is correct of False(F) if the statement is incorrect.

	Statement	True	False
43.	The writer was playing inside his house.		
44.	The vegetable belongs to Tom		
45.	The children liked old Mr. Tan.		

46. Write 1, 2 and 3 in the blanks below to indicate the order in which the events happened in the story. (3 pts)

- _____ Cookie barked
_____ Scruffy ran around the garden
_____ Tom and the writer waited for Mr Tan appear.

47. Why did Scruffy pull the writer's trousers after sniffing the box?

48. What did the writer feel after seeing inside the box?

End of the paper



IQ School
Primary 3E

English
Review for month of March 2022